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Monday 20th May 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Lower Juniors through to Year 10 Sports Day 

The UEA, Sportspark University of East, Norwich NR4 7TJ 

Thursday 19th June 

It is that time of year again, our annual school sports day! We will be leaving school as close to 9.00am as possible 

and travelling by private double-decker bus, returning to school before the taxis leave at 3.15pm.  

Arrival time for spectators is 9.50am for a 10.00am start and all parking must be in the SportsPark car park. 

Events start at 10.15am and finish at 1.00pm. To register as a spectating parent or carer, please advise the school in 

advance by email: admin@allsaintslessingham.co.uk. 

If you are wanting to make alternative travel arrangements, please closely read and action the below: 

 

 

Sports Day           
UEA Sportspark 

Thursday 19th June 2025 
  

Students are permitted to travel from home directly to and from UEA                                            

(no need to come to school or return to school)  

 Please let us know by 12th June if you will be taking your child directly to/from the 

Sportspark so we can arrange suitable transport for those returning to school.  

Parents must make taxi drivers aware 

 Normal attendance checks will be carried out on that day 

Students must stay for lunch and bring a water bottle 
  

*IMPORTANT*  

In accordance with our Safeguarding policy and Keeping Children Safe in Education,   

please do not take any photographs or videos at the event.                                                                 

Student mobile devices will not be taken to the UEA so if they are going straight home  

after the event they should not bring their device to school. 

.afterwards
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Important information for the session:  

PE uniform must be worn, any piercings and jewellery must be removed and cannot be taped. Students will 

need to bring a packed lunch and a refillable water bottle, ideally in a rucksack. If weather is fair, we will be 

both outside and in the hall so in case of hot weather please ensure your child has a hat and sun cream 

applied.  

In line with the school policy, mobile phones and other electronic devices are not permitted on trips.  

The school are covering the cost of this trip. 

If you have any questions, please contact me via the school office.  

Kind regards, 

Mr J Morton 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Registered address: All Saints School (Lessingham) Limited. Company no: 10323174 

Rookery Farm, Reynolds Lane, Potter Heigham, Great Yarmouth, Norfolk NR29 5LY 

  


